

E8 - REVIEW TEST (01)

A. LISTENING

Resume

Name: Pia Marcotti

Place of Birth: (1) _____, Italy.

Age: (2) _____

Post-University Experience

October (3) _____ - September 2002

Worked for mother's (4) _____ company, Meals On Wheels. Main responsibilities: webmaster and advertising.

September 2002 - February 2003

Travelled mostly in Europe but also a month in (5) _____.

March 2003 - July 2005

Worked for (6) _____ *Footwear*, shoe company near hometown. Worked in

(7) _____ department for most of this time.

Languages Spoken:

(8) _____ - fluent

(9) _____ - good after (10) _____ years study.

LANGUAGE FOCUS

I. Choose the word that underlined part is different from the others.

1. A. laughed B. visited C. added D. included
2. A. passage B. angry C. language D. waterfall

II. Choose the word that has different stress pattern.

3. A. festival B. heritage C. resident D. selection
4. A. expensive B. sensitive C. negative D. sociable

III. Choose A, B, C or D that is the best fit for each sentence.

5. Mount Rushmorefrom more than 100 kilometers away.

- A. can see B. Sees C. was seen D. can be seen

6. What is not correct?

Everybody I know like to eat chocolates and ice-cream.

- A B C D

7. My sister likes sweets _____from chocolate.

- A. making B. Made C. to make D. make

8. He worked hard _____he could pass the final exam.

TIẾNG ANH Ms. HUỖN

A. so that B. in order to C. so as to D. as result

9. Normally he is rather _____ but sometimes he talks freely about himself

A. sociable B. Reserved C. Serious D. peaceful

10. Lang Lieu couldn't buy any special food _____ he was very poor.

A. although B. When C. While D. because

11. Lac Long Quan missed his life in the sea; _____, he took 50 sons back there.

A. therefore B. However C. Moreover D. otherwise

12. While I _____ the performance, I met one of my old friends.

A. watched B. was watching C. Watch D. am watching

13. Taj Mahal is _____ famous of all India's ancient buildings.

A. more B. Most C. the most D. best

14. My mother is very keen _____ growing roses.

A. on B. In C. Of D. about

15. A test in which participants have to fetch water is called _____.

A. water-fetch contest B. fetching-water contest

C. water-fetching contest. D. fetch-watering contest

16. Do you mind _____ out your cigarette ? - No, of course not.

A. put B. Putting C. to put D. is putting

17. A workman who repairs water-pipes is called _____.

A. plumber B. Worker C. Farmer D. repairer

18. Finally, we decided _____ to the cinema.

A. going B. Go C. to go D. gone

19. What is Mary doing, Mom? She is looking at _____ in the mirror.

A. her B. Hers C. Herself D. himself

20. Mom had to do everything _____ electricity.

A. by B. On C. Without D. within

1. Choose the word that has the underlined pan pronounced differently from the others.

A. mesh B. press C. melt D. refill

2. I am delighted.....you passed your exam.

A. that B. to C. in order to D. so that

3. Tree leaves.....to wrap things.

A. should used B. should be used C. should been used D. should be use

4. Glass is broken up. melted and made into new.....

A. silverware B. hardware C. ironware D. glassware

5. In 1876, the telephone.....first introduced by Bell and Watson.

A. was B. is C. has been D. had been

6. He picked the phone.....as soon as it rang.

A. on B. up C. in D. off

7. Helen sounded.....when I talked to her.

A. happy B. happily C. easy D. easily

8. Dr. Meier has.....his interview, so he has left the TV.

TIẾNG ANH Ms. HUỖN

A. already finished B. yet finished C. already finishing D. yet finishing

9. Would you mind if I used the phone? -.....

A. Yes, of course B. No, thank you C. No, not at all D. I'm sorry. I can't

10. Choose the word that has the stress differently put from the others.

A. already B. behavior C. emergency D. recognize

IV. Give the correct form of the verb in brackets

1. We get very.....with the same food every day. **(bore)**

2. They are making the final.....of next week's Christmas parade. **(prepare)**

3. We took a bus tour to a.....Maori village. **(tradition)**

4. It is.....for people to do their shopping in the city center. **(danger)**

V. READING:

1. Choose one suitable word or phrases to complete the passage.

Ha Long-Bay of the Descending Dragon-is **(1)**..... with both Vietnamese and international tourists. One of the **(2)**..... of Ha Long is the Bay's calm water with limestone mountains. The Bay's water is clear during the spring and early summer. Upon arriving in Ha Long City, visitors can go along Chay Beach. From the beach, they can hire a boat and go out to the Bay. It is here that visitors can find some of Southeast Asia's most **(3)**.....sites. Dau Go Cave is one of the most beautiful **(4)**.....at Ha Long. It was the cave in which General Tran Hung Dao hid wooden stakes to beat the Mongols in Bach Dang River in 1288.

1. A. popular B. popularity C. popularly D. popularize

2. A. mountains B. attractions C. beaches D. caves

3. A. beautiful B. beautify C. beauty D. beautifully

4. A. water B. caves C. attractions D. Boat

2. Read the passage Then answer the questions.

Da Lat is extremely famous for mild weather. Thanks to the advantage of height and pine jungles, the town enjoys a cool climate, with an average temperature of 18°C - 21°C, highest as 30°C and lowest as 5°C, which makes it favorable for tourists to take any daytime leisure walk.

It is not easy for travelers to choose the initial visiting place in Da Lat for its beauty. On a whole, Da Lat looks like a cross between Vietnam and the French Alps. Most of its hotels and houses were built in French style. The town spreads across a lot of pine hills, with a small lake in the center, creating a lovely sight quite different from the rest of Vietnam.

Today, Dalat becomes a beautiful tourist town. The majority of visitors come from many countries on short package tours. It is drawn by the scenery, lovely blue skies, fresh air, and flower-filled parks. Dalat is a favorite destination for company on the weekends, family get-aways. For overseas visitors, it offers a chance to cool down, and enjoy the atmosphere, and some of the best mountain biking, hiking opportunities in Vietnam.

Answer the questions:

1. What is the weather like in Da Lat?

.....

2. What does Da Lat look like?

.....

TIẾNG ANH Ms. HUỖN

3. What creates a lovely sight quite different from the rest of Vietnam?

.....

4. Is Da Lat popular for only Vietnamese tourists?

.....

VI. WRITING

I. Rewrite these sentences, beginning with the words provided

1. My father waters this flower every morning.

This flower

2. Lan told me, "I am going to join in the activity."

Lan told me

3. You want to help your friend fix the broken chair. You say

Would you mind if

4. He climbed up the tree so that he could get a better view.

He climbed up the tree in order

5. I sent my friend a letter in New York two weeks ago. (using passive)

A letter

6. Nga asked Quang: "Do you like sports?" (using "reported speech")

Nga asked Quang

II. Write the meaningful sentences, using the words given

1. Ba/ Nam/ spend/ an hour/ play/ this game/ last night.

.....

2. My father/ be/ unemployed/ since/ he/ leave/ his job.

.....

3. My/ grandmother/ asked /me/ turn down/ radio/ her/ ./

.....

THE END